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Conclusion of the Hamilton Huskies and Stoney Creek Minor Hockey 
Shared Boundary Pilot 

After a three-year Pilot-Project, the Shared Boundary Pilot between the Hamilton 
Huskies and Stoney Creek Minor Hockey Association has concluded effective the 2022-
23 season.  

Hamilton Huskies AA/A Seeded & MD (BB/B) players must meet Hockey Canada 
Residency Rules and we can only register participants from our respective boundaries.   

Players in the AA/A Seeded & MD (BB/B) categories at U13 and older who participated 
in the Shared Boundary Pilot during the 2021-22 Season may be considered for Special 
Dispensation.   

Any player interested in being considered for Special Dispensation needs to reach out 
in writing via email, to Mike Spadafora, Hamilton Huskies General Manager, at 
gm@hamiltonhuskies.ca 

All requests will be passed along to ALLIANCE Hockey for consideration.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time. We apologize for any 
delays or confusion that may have inconvenienced anyone during this necessary 
process.   

 

Mike Spadafora 
General Manager 
Hamilton Huskies Hockey Club 
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